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SUBJECT: RFP #202406122, Statewide Reading and Mathematics Assessments in Grades 3 – 
8 and High School 
 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State of Maine 
Department of Education for Statewide Reading and Mathematics Assessments in Grades 3 – 8 
and High School. Pursuant to PART V, B, 3 and C of the RFP, the Department has decided to 
cancel the RFP and no award will be made. 
 
The Department intends to reissue the RFP in the near future. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jodi Bossio-Smith  
Director of Assessment 
Department of Education 

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF Education 

 
 
 
 Janet T. Mills 

     Governor 

Pender Makin 
Commissioner 

 


